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February is here, and it’s Spaghetti Month!  I hope each of you will work very hard 
to do your individual part to support this once-a-year, all-hands-on-deck event.  In a 
large club such as ours, it’s sometimes easy to be complacent and simply know that 
“someone” will get it done.  However, with Spaghetti, every individual is needed to 
make this event a success.  Just showing up and “socializing” at the event is not 
enough.  Uncle Doug (Earle) needs YOU, and he needs you now! 
 
Have you heard the parable of four people named Everybody, Somebody, Anybody, 
and Nobody?                                                                                      
  
 “Everybody, Somebody, Anybody, and Nobody” 
 

There was an important job to be done, and                                            
Everybody was sure that Somebody would do it. 

 Anybody could have done it, but Nobody did it. 
 Somebody got angry about that because it was                               
 Everybody’s job. 

Everybody thought that Anybody could do it,                                      
but Nobody realized that Everybody wouldn’t do it. 
It ended up that Everybody blamed Somebody when                                 
Nobody did what Anybody could have done. 

 
Isn’t it good to know that we don’t have to worry about those guys? Why? Because 
we are Exchangites, and we consistently do what needs to be done to help our  
community.  
 
Betty Baitland,  
President 

Past Presidents John  Braswell,          

Scott McClintic, Clark Walter 
and Jerry Hurst told amusing             
anecdotes of “Spaghetti's Past.” 



The Second Annual                                

Legends4Kids Concert                          

Headliners - The Gatlin Brothers                      
benefiting Champions Kids Camp & 
ESCAPE Family Resource Center 

Friday, February 12, 2010                                   
J. W. Marriott, Westheimer               
http://www.legends4kids.com 

Bill, Kim and Jimmy Nash  

Brenda Kessler has created   
another breathtaking quilt for the 
Spaghetti Cook-off Auction. This 
year she chose the Exchange Club 
colors of blue and gold. Live    
Auction Chair, Bob Hargarther  
has already received a bid for 
$2,200 for the quilt. Brenda has 
graciously donate her lovely quilts  
for several years. 

92nd National Exchange Convention                                                                           
July 21-24, 2010  

La Quinta Resort & Club La Quinta                   
Palm Springs, CA  

 www.nationalexchangeclub.org  


